
WYLL I CHICAGO'S WORD 

March 17, 2003 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary 

Please let this letter serve as confirmation of your reception of WYLL-AM 
on March 4th 2003 at 21:15 thru 22:00 CST. 

WYLL-AM operates with 50,000 watts in a south-east directional pattern 
during daylight hours. During the period between sunset and sunrise the 
WYLL-AM signal is reduced to 5,000 watts and the signal is reduced in the 
north-west direction. 

I greatly appreciate your detailed report. It's good to see that the fine art of 
DX-ing is alive and well. 

Cordially, 

Dave Dybas 
Chief Engineer 
N9AGL 


